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‘Learning and Growing Together’ 

Be Respectful     

Be a Responsible Learner     

Be Honest and Trustworthy 

Be Caring and Compassionate   

  Be a Good Citizen 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

A MESSAGE FROM NICOLE: 

 

 

 

 

 

A NOTE FROM NICOLE  
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the long weekend! Jose and I spent 

Friday in at Daylesford looking at assessments and data and 

writing student reports, but both enjoyed an extra day off on 

the Monday.  At this point, we expect that the reports will go 

home with students on the last day of term and parent teacher 

interviews will be scheduled early in term three to give you a 

chance to discuss your children’s progress and work on 

strategies with Jose to support your students learning at home 

in semester two. The feeling among the students, in class and 

in the yard, is very positive making coming to Yandoit Primary 

a pleasure for everyone. Well done to the students for their 

ability to care about and support each other and the 

encouraging attitudes they are bringing to school each day.  

 

For general information, my school email address is 
wassell.nicole.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

 

PRINCIPALS REPORT 
  news from all our campuses 

 

 
People Who Help Us Day 
A huge thank you to all support workers, employees and 
volunteers who made last Thursday morning such a 
wonderful learning opportunity, especially for the younger 
children at school.  To have involvement of the ambulance 
paramedics, the ambulance helicopter and likewise the SES, 
triple Zero team as well as the CFA was an absolute 
highlight.  Well done to all the organisers and supporters. 
Raffle Tickets 
At this stage, I would like to thank the families who have 
returned their raffle tickets and money associated with our 
Winter Raffle fundraiser.  As the raffle will be drawn on 

DIARY DATES 

JUNE 
MONDAY 19th  

 Attitudes to school survey  grades 4-6  
FRIDAY 23rd           

 Final Day to return Raffle Tickets. 
 

TUESDAY 27th     

 Winter Raffle Drawn at DPS Assembly. 
FRIDAY 30th 

 Reports go home with Students  

 LAST DAY OF TERM 2:30 PICK UP. 
 

JULY  
MONDAY 17th  

 Start of Term 3 
THURSDAY 

 27th SCHOOL PHOTOS DAY. 
 – at Yandoit  

 

Term Dates 2017   
Term 1 30th Jan – 31st March  

 Term 2  18th April – 30th June 
Term 3   17th July – 22nd September 
Term 4    9th October – 22nd December  
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No 9 Newsletter 15-6-2017                                                                                        Honesty and trust 2           

Tuesday 27th June, I am requesting that all tickets and 
money be returned ASAP and no later than Friday 23rd June 
to ensure that we are all in the draw for these fabulous 
prizes. (See outside my office)  This is a great opportunity to 
raise funds, which will benefit every child at our school with 
the proceeds going to both our IT resources and Year 6 
graduation.  Again thank you for your support and good luck 
with the draw.  
 
Enjoy your weekend!  

Trevor Edwards 

 
Current Focus of the fortnight.  

Watch this space for Yandoit Student input soon!  

 
“Honesty and Trust” 

 

1/2M Answering Important Questions 
 
 

What is Honesty? 
Jupiter: “When you do something bad and you tell 

your parents.”  

Chad: “Don’t Lie, tell the truth.”  

Levi: “Helping People and not telling lies.” 

Ginger: “Telling the truth.”  

Zara: “Not lying to others and owning up to what 

you have done.”  

Frankie: “Telling the truth if you have done 

something wrong.”  

Liam: “Not Lying.” 

Hiya: “Telling the truth.” 

Lucas: “Promise something and you will do it.” 

Kiara: “Taking care of somebody’s feelings.” 
 

What is Trustworthy? 

 

Neisa: “If someone tells you a secret, you can be 

counted on to keep it.” 

Amber: “Trust somebody and they will trust you.” 

Amelie: “If someone lends you somethings, they 

trust you to give it back.” 

Mackenzie: “Keeping a promise.” 

Sage: “You trust someone to give things back.” 

Chaz: “Trust people to be careful with your toys.” 

Luke: “If you borrow something, they trust you to 

look after it.” 

Nia: “Trusting other people to look after you 

things.” 

Lola: “When someone tells you something, you 

believe them.”  
 

1/2M works hard to be honest and trustworthy, 

why not give it a try? 
 

 
 

FINAL CALL FOR THE WINTER RAFFLE 
FUNDRAISER 

Could families please return all sold or unsold 
tickets to school by Next Thursday please so they 
can be taken to Daylesford Primary School for the 
big draw on the 27th of June. There are fantastic 
prises to be won and the funds raised will support 
our students as well as the students from our 
other Campuses.  

 

Student invoices and family details update  
I have received updated invoices from 

Daylesford admin and have attached them to 

this newsletter. While these invoices come 

from our main campus, the money that is 

outstanding is used directly for our students 

at Yandoit Primary. While all students have 

received and will continue to receive their 

basic student requisites, the money used to 

pay for these comes from Yandoit funds. We 

hope to be able to use the fees that come from 

parents to reimburse those funds to so we can 

build up the other resources we need to 

support the individual learning needs of all 

our students. If paying the amount on the  

invoice is or will be difficult to manage the 

office at Daylesford is more than happy to 

negotiate a payment plan that suits you.  

 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL  WEDNESDAYS 3PM 

AN IMPORTANT REMINDER                                              
In term 2, we will be introducing an Early Dismissal of 

3pm on every Wednesday. So that the hours of class 

time are not affected, lunch will be reduced to 30 

minutes from 1-1.30 on this day 

 

BOOK CLUB 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

BOOK CLUB ORDERING FOR 

ISSUE FOUR IS CLOSED   

Just a reminder that you can now order on line if 

that suits you better than trying to find correct 

money. If you unsure I can show you how…. 
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ONLINE ORDERING FOR BOOK CLUB 
Orders can now be placed online for Issue 4.  

Simply search for the book clubs loop free app  

 
in your app store and follow the prompts. 

 

A Note about Book Club 

Book Club is a fundraising activity for our school, 

as every time a book is ordered, the school receives 

bonus vouchers and points to enable the school to 

get books for the library at no cost. 

 

 

ALL VOLUNTEERS 
 

When volunteering at school, working with children checks 
are now required in line with The Child Safe Standards.  

 

WWC forms are available on line 
http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au 

Volunteer checks are free of charge. 
 

All volunteers are to present their WWCC card to Nicole for 

registration with DPS office before commencing volunteering 
 

PHOTOS…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.workingwithchildren.vic.gov.au/
https://www.bing.com/images/search?view=detailV2&ccid=ydxPUv7M&id=0032130E45A930A528D23DD10934476EC7F520FA&thid=OIP.ydxPUv7M_N1X-J0k4mbDHAEsEs&q=book+club+loop+app&simid=608040896742755642&selectedIndex=5
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STUDENT / COMMUNITY  

ACTIVITIES 

 

 
Dance and Drama classes start now! 
for pre-school, primary, secondary kids & adults. 
Creative & Contemporary Dance, Drama, Adult & Child 
dance, & Studio Hire. Info and Enrolment at: 
www.insideoutdancetheatre.com.au   
Enquiries: 0417 592 522 or 
jo@insideoutdancetheatre.com.au 
Factory 2 / 39 East St, Daylesford 

 

 

 

FRIDAY JUNE 16th 
at the Daylesford Town Hall   6pm to 9pm 

     $5 entry (parents/carers free) 
Grade Prep – Grade 6 

Dress up as "Your Hero" 
All parents leaving their children will be required to 
complete emergency contact details  

 

 This will be Senior Constable Ian Wallace's 
(Wally) last official dance.  

As you are aware, Wally has been organising our disco 
for 15 years, volunteering, as it is an unpaid position. 

His handover to Senior Constable Mina Martin of 
Daylesford Police will commence after this event. 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 Please note: this production is rated PG (11yrs+) 
 For further details: https://tripwire.org.au/productions/hollow/  
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